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The Dallas Highway Parallel pipeline project is 
an upgrade to the Authority’s transmission  
system. Construction will be completed in 
2017. A 36-inch ductile-iron water main will 
be constructed parallel to an existing 24-inch 
water main on Dallas Highway. The new water 
main will begin near Friendship Church Road.  
Construction will move west and end at the 
Authority’s Lost Mountain water storage tanks. 
The parallel water line will increase water 
supply to the Authority’s Lost Mountain water 
storage tanks and surrounding areas.

Will this project involve any road or lane 
closures? 
CCMWA is permitted to close a single west-
bound lane of Dallas Highway within the  
construction zone from 7am-3:30pm.

Will water be shut off at my home or  
business?
There are no planned interruptions to water 
service. If you lose water service unexpectedly, 
please call Cobb County Water System at 770-
419-6201. 

Whom do I contact if my property is  
damaged?
Please call CCMWA at 770-514-5300 or submit 
a question online via the “Contact Us” page of 
our website, www.ccmwa.org.

Whom do I contact if I have any questions or  
problems?
Please call CCMWA at 770-514-5300 or submit 
a question online via the “Contact Us” page of 
our website, www.ccmwa.org.

The new pipeline will be installed on the 
north side of Dallas Highway.


